Coronavirus
Information

Coronavirus disease 2019, officially known as COVID-19, has been the top story on international,
national and local news outlets. While there are NO confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Pennsylvania
at this time, we expect cases will be identified in the upcoming days and weeks through expanded testing.

Wash your hands often with soap and water for at
|least 20 seconds. Use an alcohol-based sanitizer that
contains at least 60% alcohol if soap and water are
not available,

- Stay at home when you are sick.

Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw

the tissue in the trash. If a tissue isn't available,
A cough or sneeze into your shoulder or sleeve.

- Avoid close contact with people who are sick.

Clean and disinfect frequently touched
objects and surfaces.

Last, but certainly not least, if you haven't already gotten your flu shot,
we encourage you to do so as soon as possible.

Updates will be provided as they become available. However, if you have any questions
regarding COVID-19, please call the Health Department at 412-687-2243 or visit
www.alleghenycounty.us/coronavirus for more information.



